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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
926-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669

Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph / E-mail: web@denrgov.ph

The Undersecretaries

Policy, Planning and International Affairs

Legal and Administration

Field Operations — Luzon, Visayas and Environment
Field Operations — Mindanao

Organizational Transformation and Human Resources

The Administrator
National Mapping and Resource Information Authority

The Directors

Legal Affairs Service

Policy and Planning Service
Climate Change Service

The Executive Director
Manila Bay Coordinating Office

All Bureau Directors
All Regional Executive Directors

The Director
Legislative Liaison Office

RESCHEDULE OF THE CONTINUATION BRIEFING ON THE
REVENUE AND ECONOMIC IMPACTS OF THE SUSPENSION OF
RECLAMATION PROJECTS APPROVED BY THE PHILIPPINE
RECLAMATION AUTHORITY OF THE COMMITTEE ON WAYS AND
MEANS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

20 October 2023

Per advise of the Committee received by our Office, please be informed that the
Continuation Briefing on the Revenue and Economic Impacts of the Suspension of
Reclamation Projects approved by the Philippine Reclamation Authority of the Committee on
Ways and Means of the House of Representatives scheduled on 23 October 2023 (Monday),
9:30 AM at Aquino-Makalintal Hall, South Wing Annex Building of the House of
Representatives has been RESCHEDULED to 07 November 2023 (Tuesday), the time
and venue to be announced.

For your information.

ROMIRO%&B\. PADIN

Cc: Undersecretary for Special Concerns and Legislative Affairs
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Confirmation of Attendance (23 October 2023)

House Committee on Ways And Means <committee.waysandmeans@house.gov.ph> Mon, Oct 23,62'?$?’Ai/|t

To: DENR Legislative Liaison Office <denrllo@denr.gov.ph>

October 23, 2023

Good morning. Please be advised that the briefing of the Committee on
Ways and Means scheduled today, October 23, 2023 (Monday) at 9:30
A.M. has been CANCELLED.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

(SGD) TEEJAY WAINU E. HERNANDEZ
Legislative Committee Secretary

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information and may be legally protected from disclosure.

If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.

From: DENR Legislative Liaison Office <denrllo@denr.gov.ph>

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 3:54 PM

To: House Committee on Ways And Means <committee.waysandmeans@house.gov.ph>
Subject: Confirmation of Attendance (23 October 2023)
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